
Bug Photography Competition

We are the Year 6 B-Lines Team, 
and we are here to help bugs! 
Throughout this year we will be 
doing a series of different things 
including this Photography 
Competition. Our aims are to 
raise awareness for bugs and the 
importance of wildflowers and 
raise money for the charity, 
Buglife. 

Your challenge is to take the best 
and most interesting photograph 
of a bug or an insect. 

Once you have taken your picture 
send it on email 
boughtonyr2@gmail.com by 25th

November.
Winner will be  announced at the 
Christmas fayre!

All entries will be awarded 100 
house points.  Buglife have 
donated some prizes for our 
photography competition:

First Prize: One year membership 
to Buglife
Runners Up: 5 Totebags for our 5 
runners up.
Entries will be displayed at 
school!

Competition Rules:
• You must have taken the 

photograph yourself.
• You must give your photograph 

a title.
• When submitting please give 

your name and year in the 
email.

• All entries will be judged 
anonymously by the Year 6 B-
Lines Team and Mrs Allen.

We look forward to seeing your amazing Bug Photos.
Good luck!


